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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

FIRTH OF FORTH 
 

Forth Rail Bridge Gantry Removal 

 

 

Ref Chart 736 

 

 

Mariners are advised that on Monday the 3rd of August 2020 a temporary exclusion zone will 

be in place under the South arch of the Forth Rail Bridge. These works involve the removal 

of a suspended platform. The platform will be lowered onto the ‘Forth Atlas’ supported by the 

‘Forth Trojan’ and ‘Forth Drummer’ a Four anchor spread will be used to secure the barge.  

A safety boat/guard boat will remain onsite throughout the operation. 

 

This work will be carried out between the hours of 0400 and 1800 and will involve personnel 

working aloft. 

 

During these works an exclusion zone of 50m around the Forth Guardsman will be 

implemented for all craft to ensure navigational safety and eliminate any risks associated 

with working aloft. 

 

Status of previously published notices: 

 

Nos 10, 24, 45 and 46 of 2019 remain in force  

Nos 04, 07, 20, 21, 23, 26, 27 and 28 of 2020 remain in force. 

 

 

 

 

 

L Taylor 

Deputy Harbour Master 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


